
Dear Pet Owners, 

As the holiday season approaches, we want to ensure the safety and well-being of your furry 

family members. Below are some essential tips to keep your pets safe during the festivities: 

1. Keep Decorations Out of Reach 

Holiday lights, ornaments, and ribbons can pose choking hazards. Ensure your decorations are 

pet-proofed! 

2. Be Cautious with Holiday Foods 

Common foods like chocolate, grapes, and onions can be toxic to pets. Keep food safely stored 

away from curious noses. 

3. Provide Safe Spaces 

With guests and festivities, provide a quiet space for your pet to retreat to if they feel 

overwhelmed. 

4. Watch Out for Holiday Plants 

Keep an eye on holiday plants such as poinsettias, mistletoe, and lilies, which can be harmful if 

ingested. 

5. Ensure ID Tags are Updated 

With new faces around, it's crucial to ensure your pet's identification tags are updated in case 

they get lost. 

6. Schedule a Vet Check 

Before any travel plans, consider scheduling a vet appointment to ensure your pet is healthy and 

travel-ready. 

We hope you and your pets have a wonderful and safe holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

Your Local Pet Care Team 


